NEHU, TURA CAMPUS
CHANDMARI, TURA

Dated 17.8.18

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that the admission process in the Dept. of English, Tura Campus will now take place on 21st and 22nd August 2018 from 11.00 am to 3.00 pm since 17th August has been declared holiday.

All candidates are requested to be present on the above dates with their original mark sheets etc. for verification.


Sd/- 
S. Gurudev
Head,
Dept. of English 
Copy to:
1. Notice boards
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]NEHU website for publication of the same at the earliest.
